
Ardrishaig Community Trust run Ardrishaig Halls on behalf of the community. 

In the past, we have organised activities for school age children and teenagers 

after school and in holidays, eg, Skating, Nerf challenges, seasonal activities 

and dances, none of which can run without the help of the wider community.  

Our new development officer, Lynne Girdwood, is looking for willing volunteers 

to add to our current list.  Volunteers may be asked to help with activities or-

ganised by a leader and it is hoped that a rota can be organised. 

 

Do you have a spare couple of hours? 

Would you like to help the community? 

Do you think there’s not enough on for our young people? 

 

We need you! 

 

If you would like to register as a volunteer for Ardrishaig Halls, please contact 

Lynne Girdwood on 07729747212 or ardrishaighalls@outlook.com 

You can also pop into Ardrishaig Hall, Mon-Thurs 10am-4pm and Fri 10am-

12.30pm, if you’d like a chat. 

 

Thank you 


